
IPTA NEWSLETTER 28 October, 2016

Coffee Morning -  Tuck Shop  

Thank-you to all the parents who contributed feedback on the 
Tuck Shop at the Coffee Morning on October 26th.   

We had some special guests from the Primary and Secondary 
Student Councils share their thoughts with us!  

Parents most unpopular items were: soda/soft drinks, chips and 
candy.  We also received lots of requests for:  fresh fruit,  dried 
fruit, milk & small fresh baked goods.   

We will pass on your feedback.  

Playroom 

The reception classes have recently introduced a playroom in 
room 415 for their students. Some of our younger Coffee 
Morning guests enjoyed using the equipment too! 
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Assembly for Parents  

Diwali  - Friday 4th 
November  at 12.30pm "
Including a performance by KIS 
staff.  Children (and parents!) 
are welcome to dress in 
traditional Diwali clothing. 

Family Picnic 
Sunday November 20th"
Gather from 1pm at West 
Kowloon Cultural District. Bring 
a picnic, bike, scooter & kite (or 
hire bikes there.)  

Next Coffee Morning  

Wednesday November 30th "
In Room 415.
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